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 The Protocol and Liaison Service of the Department for General Assembly and 

Conference Management (DGACM) of the United Nations presents its compliments to the 

Permanent Missions accredited to the United Nations and has the honour to remind them of the 

following: 

 

 It is important that Permanent Missions frequently review the information published on 

the official website of the Protocol and Liaison Service of the Department for General Assembly 

and Conference Management (DGACM) of the United Nations 

(https://www.un.org/dgacm/en/content/protocol) regarding the Heads of State, Heads of 

Government, and Ministers for Foreign Affairs of the Member States. Any changes in their 

details should be officially and promptly communicated to the Chief of Protocol by letter, 

/dgacm/en/content/protocol

